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 A-600-1  

POLICY 

DPPM Sections K-400 and K-800 are the Sheriff’s Office policies and procedures regarding 

sworn member non-uniform and uniform dress. DPPM K-810 is the Sheriff’s Office policy 

regarding, “non-sworn members, non-sworn dress.” Sworn and non-sworn personnel assigned to 

the Detective Section are expected to follow all Sheriff’s Office polices. 

 

DIRECTIVE A  

Sworn personnel assigned to the Homicide Unit, Special Victims Unit (SVU), Crimes Against 

Persons (CAP) and Crime Scene Investigations Unit (CSU) will comply with DPPM K-400 or 

DPPM K-800.  

 

   

 


